
443

8946-7

Ottawa, 25th April, 1905.

Sir :-

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 7th inst. addressed to His Excellency the

Governor General, relating to the case of J. K. Gabriel and

Louis Beauvais, and to inform you that nothing is to be

gained by containing the correspondence on this subject, as

you have been given full andorplicit information in regard

thereto. No notice will therefore be taken of any further

letters received from you in regard to this matter.

Your obedient servant,

Fonhuss

Secretary.

Mr. Mitchel Martin,

Oka, Que
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